
SEPTEMBER 2025 

Welcome Back for the 2024/25 Membership Year 

 

Membership:  

September 9 marks the beginning of the LVQG membership year.  The membership dues remain $30 by 

check or cash and $32 if renewing online through the LVQG website. 

The membership form is attached to the email and will be available at meetings.  If renewing please fill 

out the paper form or online form to assure we have correct contact information.  

 

LVQG President's Challenge 2024/25 - Finish A UFO! 

We are introducing a new guild President's Challenge starting with our September 9 meeting in 

conjunction with the start of our new membership year.   Here are the details:  

1. Select 1 or 2 quilting related UFO's (unfinished objects) and bring them to the September 

membership meeting for Show & Tell.  

2. Briefly explain what the project is.  

3. Fill out a form describing the project. Forms will be provided.  

4. Bring your FINISHED project(s) back to the March 3, 2025 in-person membership meeting and show 

everyone!  If you are doing a quilt, it needs to be completed and bound, so plan accordingly.   If not a 

quilt, it needs to be completely finished.  

5. Anyone finishing their project will be entered into a drawing for a prize.  

6. Now here's the HARD part: you can bring no more than TWO UFO's!  Even if you have 40, we are 

limiting you to TWO for this challenge.  

If you are unable to bring your UFO's to the September meeting, you can bring them to the October or 

November in-person meetings to share.   

Please join us and work on those projects!  

Our goal is to provide you with motivation to finish some of these! 

 

Hearts & Hands  

August donations  

• 30 cat beds Sauk County Humane Society  

• 54 cat beds Latoya's Cat Rescue 

• 8 quilts Lodi EMS  



• 34 quilts Goodman Center  

Next sew day is September 13th at the Red Barn  

Contact Dotty at dotaug7@yahoo.com for details. 

Thank you to all that have participated.  

 

Programs 

September 9th  

• What is a Sashiko machine - Trish Urben  

• Members sharing their favorite quilting related tips, tricks and stories.  

• Announcements  

• Show & Tell  

• Kick off of President's Challenge (bring those UFOs to share)  

 

October 7th Sallie Tomato Workshop  

See workshop description pdf attachment 

Forms will be available at the meeting.  

 

Fall Retreat 

See previous email from Barb Ripp-Statz and Belinda Zeman 

Retreat is cancelled for this year.  

Alternative retreat options provided.  
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